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Policy Statement Addressing the Federal Inflation Reduction Act and 
the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act in Utility Planning
On May 3, 2024, the Washington utilities and transportation com-

mission (UTC) issued a policy statement providing its explicit prefer-
ence for regulated energy companies to pursue all appropriate federal 
and state funding in their planning, procurement, and acquisition 
functions.

A copy of the policy statement and associated materials may be 
obtained by accessing UTC's website www.utc.wa.gov or by contacting 
Stacey Brewster, UTC Rules Coordinator, 621 Woodland Square Loop S.E., 
P.O. Box 47250, Lacey, WA 98503, phone 360 664-1149, email 
stacey.brewster@utc.wa.gov.
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